Excalibur Primary School
Ivy Lane, Alsager
STOKE-ON-TRENT, Cheshire
ST7 2RQ

Phone: 01270 685136
Fax: 01270 872825
Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

4 March 2016

Subject: Brass Concert - 17th March 2016 Name:
Class:

Dear Parents / Carers,

Brass Concert

As you are aware, your child has been learning to play a brass instrument in school and to show
you what wonderful progress they have made we will be holding a musical performance in school
which you are all invited to attend.

The performance will take place on Thursday 17th March at 9.15 am and will last for
approximately 30 minutes. Please return the slip below if you require seats.

Yours sincerely

Simon Cotterill
Deputy Head Teacher

Brass Concert

I/We require seats at the musical performance on Thursday 17th March.



